
 

Principal Email – June 24, 2022 

Good afternoon Knoxdale families,  

 Our library technician is looking for a few volunteers to help shelf books. Please 
contact joanne.larocque@ocdsb.ca if you have an hour or two to spare on 
Tuesday or Thursday between 8:30-1:30pm 

 There are over 400 library books left to return to school. If you have any 
Knoxdale books at home, please send them back to school early next week. 

 Students will be starting to take their belongings home next week. There will be a 
locker cleanup during the week as well.  

 If you know your child will be absent next week (students leaving early for 
summer vacations), you can enter their absence ahead of time using the 
School Messenger attendance app, website (go.schoolmessenger.ca) or 1-
833-202-1417. 

 School Pictures have not all arrived.  If you have an outstanding order please 
contact LIFETOUCH customer service at 1-866-457-8212 for an update on 
your order, and/or to change the delivery address.   

 Report cards will be distributed electronically on June 29. You will need your 
child’s OEN (Ontario Education Number), which can be found on any previous 
report card. If you cannot locate it, please contact your child’s homeroom 
teacher. 

 Follow Knoxdale on Instagram @Knoxdaleps for an inside look at all the exciting 
things happening at school every day! 

On behalf of the school team, have a lovely weekend, 

Julie Chouinard, Principal 
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